
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER – Term 1 Week 6 Wednesday 6th March 2024

Upcoming Events:-

Friday 8th March - Oroua Cluster Swimming Sports

Saturday 9th March - Agri-Kids “training session” 1.30pm

Saturday 16th March - Agri-Kids Challenge at Field Days

Wednesday 20th March - BOT Meeting 6pm (please note new date)

Monday 25th March - Parent/Teacher Interviews 1pm - 5pm
Please note School closes at 12.30

Tuesday 26th March - Parent/Teacher Interviews 3pm - 7pm

29th March - 3rd April - Easter Weekend

Friday 12th April - End Of Term 1 - School finishes 3pm

Assembly Dates For This Term:-

Friday 15th March and Friday 5th April

As from this term we are starting our Assembly at 2.10pm to
allow more time so please do join us.

Last Day Of Term

Please also note that, after feedback from our parent
consultation, we will not be finishing early on the last day of

term, this will now be a full day with buses running at the usual
time. Thank you for your feedback on this.

Welcome

We welcome two new students to Waituna West School this
week, Ryan Carne who turned five on 28th February and is in

Room 2 and Huntah Jackson who joins us in Room 1. We hope
that they both enjoy their learning journey with us and we wish
them well for the future. It is lovely to have them here with us.

This week we wish special birthday greetings to Ali who
celebrated her birthday on 3rd March and Cooper Greenfield
who will be turning 11 on 9th March, we send them both our
very best and fondest wishes

Yummy Apple Stickers
Thank you once again to everyone who collected Yummy Apple Stickers for
us last year, we were able to purchase the items below with the sticker value
we collected so it was well worth it. Please keep on collecting for this years
stickers and also ask friends and family members to collect them for us - it
does make a difference and help us to increase our sports equipment:-

Jed Clare enjoying his piano lesson with Tanya today, there are still

spaces available if any of our other students would like to sign up.

Congratulations to all our students who entered the

Art Competition at the recent Apiti Show, we had

some fabulous art which will be on display in

school. Very well done to Breanna Richardson who

won the First Prize!






